
Florence, 5 May 2023 

Lega Pro competitions - Request for proposal for the award of the betting rights 
(“RFP”) 

Dear Sirs, 

With reference to the Request for proposal for the award of the betting rights (“RFP”) 
issued last April 28th, following several requests received from interested parties, we 
inform that the term to receive proposals has been postponed as follows:

 

Your Proposal shall be sent by e-mail to emittenti@lega-pro.com or by PEC to 
areaemittentilegapro@legalmail.it. The object of the e-mail, including the Proposal and 
the relevant documentation that you may decide to include, shall be “Proposal for the 
award of the Betting Package and the Additional Packages - Lega Pro Competitions - 
RFP”, together with the name of your company, and shall be received by us no later 
than 18:00 a.m. C.E.T. of 15 May 2023.

 

All the other terms and conditions of RFP remain valid  and unchanged.

Lega Italiana Calcio Professionistico 

 The President  

 Matteo Marani 




